One or more members of the Governing Board will attend a tour of the Casa Grande
Middle School/Saguaro School construction site on Tuesday, January 23, 2018, at 4:00
p.m., Casa Grande, Arizona. There will be no official business conducted at the event.

The Casa Grande Elementary School District Governing Board will hold a special
meeting (study session) open to the public Tuesday, January 23, 2018, at 5:00 p.m.
The meeting will be held at the Governing Board Room, Elementary Administration
Building, 220 West Kortsen Road, Casa Grande, Arizona.

Pursuant to Arizona Revised Statutes 838-431.03(A) Personnel, the Governing Board
may vote to go into Executive Session, which will not be open to the public.

A copy of the Board’s agenda and additional information regarding the agenda can be
obtained by clicking “Governing Board” on the District web site, then clicking on the
“‘BoardDocs” symbol. Members of the public may also obtain information about Board
meetings at the Superintendent’s office, 220 West Kortsen Road, Casa Grande,
Arizona, (520) 836-2111.



